

Serving the Vending/Food Service Industry in the Commonwealth of Kentucky

P.O Box 32354 ☐ Louisville, Kentucky 40232

December 2015

Dear Refreshment Services Industry Professional,

Our vending industry provides a very essential part of every working person's day in providing healthy, great tasting and innovative items through clean attractive machines, coffee service and commissary facilities on location. But our industry is also evolving and we need to change with it. With new technology and retail concepts we need to stand together...to be united in the challenge of federal and state legislative issues that affect our business. KAMC membership does that.

The KAMC works closely with the NAMA Government Affairs Team and the KRF (Kentucky Retail Federation) to do so. This Legislative Team and KAMC members focus on the changes in our industry, new technology and any state or federal issues aimed at our industry and keep you informed. At this time, we are working with the KY state legislature to set guidelines on Micro Markets and continuing to fight for tax parity.

New technology in our industry has changed the playing field for many of us in business today. In order to compete in today's market we need to be educated on what is available. If you are interested in:

- Increasing productivity
- 2. Improving your bottom line
- 3. Expanding into Micro Markets
- 4. Decreasing your loss by theft
- 5. Cashless vending
- 6. Expanding your refreshment services

7.

...then you need to be at the 2015 KAMC/OAMA combined convention at Cumberland Lake. The education committee is securing outstanding speakers who will present on some of these subjects. This is your opportunity to network with other operators, suppliers, brokers, machine manufacturers, distributors, etc. in a relaxed atmosphere. Not to mention the amenities offered by Cumberland Lake:

- Golf
- Boating
- Horseback riding
- And good old fashioned family fun!!

The details for reservations are included in this mailer. Please make your reservations early because the accommodations available are very limited. Let us know if you have any questions. We look forward to seeing you in June!!

Respectfully,

Mark Cornwell, KAMC President, and the KAMC Board of Governors



Serving the Vending, Coffee Service and Foodservice Industry in the Commonwealth of Kentucky

P.O Box 32354 ☐ Louisville, Kentucky 40232

2016 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION AND RENEWAL FORM

Company	Contact		
Address	City	State _	Zip
Phone			
E-mail (s)		(exclusivel	y for KAMC use)
NAMA Member: YesNo			
Operator			
1 to 3 employees \$50 Supplier\$175			
Voluntary Donation to 'The Good Life Scholarship'			\$
Total Enclosed			\$
Signature		Date	

By signing this application, I give my express permission to fax, telephone or email me such notices and allow me (and my business or company) to receive notices, advertisements, announcements, brochures and other information from Kentucky Automatic Merchandising Council (KAMC), the National Automatic Merchandising Association (NAMA), its foundation and state councils via facsimile, telephone or email with no date of expiration.

I agree to abide by the KAMC bylaws and to operate my business in a professional and ethical manner and comply with government regulations relevant to the food and beverage vending industry."

Membership Dues are not deductible as charitable contributions for federal tax purposes but may be deductible as a business expense. As required by the Internal Revenue Code, KAMC estimates that the nondeductible portion of KAMC dues- the portion that is allocable to lobbying -is 30%. Therefore 70% of your KAMC dues may be deductible for tax purposes.

Enclose your payment of dues and mail to:

Kentucky Automatic Merchandising Council P.O.

Box 32354

Louisville, KY 40232

Thank you for being a member!